Lord Roberts Community Traffic Study

Phase 3: Immediate Solutions - Fort Rouge Yards Construction Access

Background:

* Residents are concerned with truck traffic
on local residential streets as a result of
ongoing construction at the Fort Rouge
Yards development site.

* The City of Winnipeg Traffic By-Law
regulates where trucks are permitted to
travel. Based on this by-law, trucks
accessing Fort Rouge Yards from Osborne
Street are legally required to use one of
the east-west local residential streets
because it is the shortest route.
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Solution:

» Temporary exemption to the Traffic By-
law to allow trucks accessing Fort Rouge
Yards development to use Jubilee Avenue
instead of local residential streets.

* Subject to Council approval.

» If approved, signs will be installed
directing trucks accessing the Fort Rouge
Yards development to use Jubilee.

* The exemption would only apply to
trucks associated with construction
activity at the Fort Rouge Yards
development.
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